
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sioux Falls Resident: 
 
Subject: Mandatory Recycling Requirements for Sioux Falls Residents 
 
In an effort to extend the life of the Sioux Falls Regional Sanitary Landfill, the City of 
Sioux Falls has mandatory recycling requirements for waste haulers and Sioux 
Falls residents.  

The recycling requirements asked of licensed waste haulers and Sioux Falls 
residents is outlined in Chapter 57 of the Code of Ordinances of the City of Sioux 
Falls, SD.  

Per Section 57.027, recyclable materials shall be separated from household 
garbage and rubbish. Required recyclables collected shall not be deposited in the 
sanitary landfill. Required recyclables include paper products, corrugated cardboard 
and chip board, plastic bottles, tubs, and jugs, and metal containers such as 
aluminum and tin cans. Under Section 57.032, waste haulers shall not collect solid 
waste containing visible required recyclable materials for disposal as long as the 
waste hauler leaves a note explaining why the solid waste was not collected. 
Residents must remove the required recyclables before the hauler can collect the 
solid waste that has been rejected for this reason. 

For your reference, a recycling guide has been included with this letter. The green 
side includes materials which may be accepted in your single-stream recycling 
container, and the red side shows items which should not be placed in your single-
stream recycling bin. If you have any questions regarding recycling in our region, 
please visit siouxfalls.org/recycle or call the Sioux Falls Regional Sanitary Landfill at 
605-367-8162.    

We thank you for your efforts to increase recycling and waste diversion in our 
community. By making the effort to recycle, you are helping to protect our local 
landfill, help our local solid waste and recycling economy, and conserve precious 
natural resources. 

Sincerely,  

Jessica Sexe 
Sustainability Coordinator 
 
Enclosure
 


